
Greetings,

We are all reading the same news as you - we know you are aware of the severity 
of COVID-19. So, we won’t add to the stress with stuff you already know.

To our clients; As it is a complicated situation, we closed our offices on Friday 3rd 
April 2020. All our staff are now working from home until the situation becomes 
clearer. Thanks to the Corona-immune Internet, we are still accessible. You can 
still browse our website at mfc.ke, dm us on Instagram, and send any questions or 
thoughts to +254777665548.

To the doctors, nurses and paramedics working hard each day to keep us healthy, 
asante sana is all we can say.

To our colleagues and friends in the region and around the world, our thoughts are 
with you and your families during these uncertain times. Stay safe and take care 
of each other.

As the COVID-19 situation changes, our plans may too. In the meantime, we’ll 
continue reaching out through our digital platforms with our services and the 
possibilities we can create for you and your business.

Till then...Love & Light
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